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KITZ Valve & Actuation Vietnam Co., Ltd. 

U1801, 18F, Park IX, No. 8 Phan Dinh Giot Str., 

Ward 2, Tan Binh District,  

HCMC, Vietnam 

Tel No: +84-28-7306-8306  I   +84-964-818-837 

Email: kvv@kitz-kvv.com 

________________________________________________________ 
 

TO:    OUR VALUED BUSINESS PARTNERS & CUSTOMERS 

________________________________________________________ 
 

Notice of Closure due to long Holiday  
 
 

Please be informed that our office will be closed as below schedule: 

27th Apr, 2024 ~ 1st May, 2024 

We will resume the work on 2nd May and will work in lieu on 4th May, 2024. 

 

There will be a limitation of connection via email or phone, therefore, we are 

not able to response for your correspondence during holiday but we will 

response to your email after we resume our operation.  

Appreciate your kind understanding on this arrangement. 

 

We thank you for your continuous support and sorry for the inconvenience 

caused during this period.  

 
 

From: The Management & Staff of KVV 




